
 

Monday 4th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Woodberry Down Families, 
 
Red Nose Day 2024 
 
On Friday 15th March Woodberry Down School will be supporting Red Nose Day in support of 
Comic Relief.   It will be a non-uniform day and we are asking students to wear a clean pair of 
pyjamas.  
 
Since its launch in 1988, Red Nose Day has become something of a British institution. It's a day 
every year when people get together and do something at home, school and work to raise money 
to help people live free from poverty, violence and discrimination.  
 
We are asking for voluntary contributions on the day with a suggested donation of £1.  This can 
be made via the school office or handed to their teacher in the morning.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

 
 
Murat Shevket 
Mentor/Family Engagement Officer  
 


